

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

April 14, 2014

Vice Minister of Foreign Affairs Ministerio de Relaciones Exteriores Jiron Ucayali 337, Cercado de Lima, Peru

Dear Vice Minister Rojas Samanez,

Thank you for the letter of 11 April 2014 on behalf of the Ministerio de Relaciones Exteriores of the Government of Peru regarding the advice from ICANN's Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) concerning the New gTLD Program applications for .AMAZON and related IDNs. The ICANN Board's New gTLD Program Committee will consider the comments in this 11 April 2014 letter as it continues to deliberate on the appropriate steps to address the GAC's advice on .AMAZON (and related IDNs). Additionally, your letter will be posted to the New gTLD correspondence page for the community to view (http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/program---status/correspondence).

Thank you for your communication and your participation in ICANN's multi-stakeholder process.

Sincerely,

Cherine Chalaby

Chair, New gTLD Program Committee